
Do you, your friends, your colleagues have suits you 
wish to donate?  What better time, than Spring,  
to go through your closet or invite 
others to do so!

We will be collecting suits throughout 
the Summer. 

If you have suits to be donated, we 
will pick them up or provide you 
with an address for delivery – 
simply let us know by sending an 
e-mail to naifa-az@azis.com.
We are proud to join in this 
community service project and 
we hope you will be generous 
in your support.  We thank you 
in advance…

NAIFA-Arizona is supporting a program initiated by 
Men’s Warehouse in the collection of gently used or new 
men’s suits – to help men in our community in need.  

Can you help us?


